
 

 Nuclear Lab Training Info  
Students registered for this course must complete all required lab safety training prior to entering the lab and 
undertaking any activities. Once notified, complete the required module(s) no later than the first lab meeting. Until 
all required Lab Safety Training is completed, a student will not be given access to lab facilities and will not be able 
to participate in any lab activities and will earn a grade of zero for any uncompleted work. Once completed, Lab 
Safety Training is valid for the remainder of the same academic year (i.e., through the following August) and must 
be completed anew in subsequent years. There are no exceptions to this University policy.  
Failure to complete the required training will preclude participation in any lab activities, including those for which 
a grade is assigned.  
Questions regarding the online Lab Safety Training should be directed to the University Compliance Services 

training help line, 8170-272-2080 or to compliance@uta.edu. The website for the training modules is https://uta-
ehs.org/  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Training for Nuclear Physics lab MUST be completed before attending the 

lab. You will not be allowed to enter the lab until this training is completed.  
1) Sign in to https://uta-ehs.org/ by creating an account, if you have not already.  

2) In the “Online Courses” tab is listed all the trainings offered. Students are required to 
have completed Course Number RAD100 and CHEM200.  

3) Please complete all these trainings and email the certificate to hussein.akafzade@uta.edu  
 
If you have not completed these trainings, you will be guided to physics computer room to 
complete it there, while your other friends will be doing the lab. Thus, you will miss the first 
lab. There are no makeup labs, and all the labs count towards the final grade.  
Hence, please complete these trainings. 

mailto:hussein.akafzade@uta.edu

